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February 16, 1989 

Ms. Patricia Russell 
Youth Study Center 
2020 Pennsylvania Avenue 
Philadelphia, PA 19130 

Dear Ms. Russell: 

This letter is to follow-up on our conversation of February 13, 1989. 

We are awaiting your scheduling of AIDS Education Workshops for the 
residents at the Youth Study Center. 

At our meeting in mid January we discussed in detail what BEBASHI 
could · provide to your facility. I do understand that scheduling in 
your institution is a monumental task that involves a number of 
people and departments. 

The only information I need from you is: 

Listing of times the workshops may occur Monday thru Friday 
The contact person each night of the presentation 
Duration of the schedule, it will be weekly or monthly 

If there is any additional information you need, please contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Curtis Wadlington 
Director of Project Operations 

CW/md 
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